HALF YEARLY PARENT/TEACHER AND STUDENT INTERVIEWS

Dear parents and carers,

Half yearly parent/teacher and student interviews will be held at the end of this term. You
have the choice of a face-to-face interview with the teacher or alternatively you can opt for
a telephone interview. The interviews are restricted to 10 minutes but if a longer interview is
needed another time can be set for early Term 3. Parents who do not attend the interview
will receive their child’s report early in Term 3.

= My interview will be:
O Face-to-face
O Telephone

= Your child will be attending the interview. If you don’t want them to attend, please tick the
box below.
O 1do not want my child to attend the interview.

= Tick the appropriate box if you need an interpreter.
O Vietnamese O Arabic O Assyrian

Return this slip by Wednesday, 21 June 2023 and an interview time will be set for you.

Ms G Goldfinch
Principal
16 June 2023

DATES AVAILABLE TIMES AVAILABLE

Year 2 8:00am —-9.00am 0O

9:00am - 10:00am O

Wednesday, 28 June 2023 10:00am - 11:00am O

2:00pm - 3:00pm 0O

3:00pm —-4.00pm 0O

Student’s name:
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